
 

You are receiving this email because you are enrolled in the MSIS/MST graduate 
degree programs within the Department of Informatics and Networked Systems at the 
School of Computing and Information.  Each weekly newsletter will feature important 

updates on career/academic and job opportunities, department and school events, 
enrollment guidance and upcoming academic deadlines. 

 
 

Available in-Person in IS Building Room 706 starting January 3, 2024, Monday 
through Friday 8:30am-5pm. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Congratulations to our Fall Term 2023 Department of Informatics and Networked 
Systems MSIS and Certificate of Advanced Studies, in Big Data Analytics Graduates! 
 

Yang Cao  

Yida Chen  

Chieh-Hung Cheng  

Zhenyuan Gu  

Muskaan Jain  

Vivek Kumar  

Shiyuan Luo  

Shaogeng Peng  

Ashumi Rokadia  

Priyanka Sarkate  

Mawadah Sindi  

John Song  

Bicen Wang  

Connor Wilson  



Shen Xiaoming  

Beining Yang  

Shulei Zang  

Jinghong Zhang  

Yuchen Zhang  

Yiwei Zhu  

Chen Jin 
  

Peng Yuan 
  

 
 

The Department of Informatics and Networked Systems Spring Term 2024 Advising 
Session/Pizza Party for New and Continuing Graduate Students 
 
We hope that you had a successful and productive Fall Term 2023. 
 
The Department of Informatics and Networked Systems is going to host an ADVISING 
SESSION FOR CONTINUING STUDENTS on Friday, January 5, 2024.  This event will 
offer you a great opportunity to discuss your degree program, progress, and 
professional goals with DINS faculty and staff. This will be hosted by our Department 
Advising Committee and will include faculty representing several of our academic 
areas of strength including Human-Centered Computing, Big Data, Networks, Data 
Analytics and more.  
 
This will be held in conjunction with a pizza party for new MS students – we hope that 
you’ll join us in welcoming these new students to the Department.  
 
Here are the details: 
 
Friday, January 5, 2024 
4:30pm-Pizza Party 
Room 316 (Third Floor), Information Science Building 
5:30pm-Advising Sessions for Continuing Students 
Room 305, Information Science Building  
Please use the following link to indicate if you can attend (RSVP): 
https://pitt.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_41RalE1LQLOTloG 
 
Please let us know if you can attend by Wednesday, January 3, 2024. 
 
Enjoy your winter break!  We’ll see you on-campus shortly.  
_____________________________________________________________________________
____ 
 
 

https://pitt.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_41RalE1LQLOTloG


The University is closed from December 22, 2023, to January 1, 2024.  If you send a 
message during this timeframe, please do not expect responses until January 3, 2024. 
 

********Please be advised, that if you have any questions, you can always reach out to me via email 
(jap306@pitt.edu) and phone number (412-383-4212).  ************* 

The first DINS Graduate Newsletter of 2024 will arrive on January 12, 2024-I hope 
you have found this weekly email helpful.  See you next year! 
 
Regards, 

James Petraglia (Pa-trail-ya) 

 

mailto:jap306@pitt.edu

